World-renowned violinist

ISAAC STERN

visits

The Chan Centre

for the Performing Arts

Thursday morning, April 17th

Following on his request to meet with our students,
several members of the Strings and Keyboard Division
will perform a brief program of excerpts as part of an

informal discussion of acoustics pertaining to the

Chan Shun Concert Hall.

School of Music students are invited to attend.
We especially encourage members of the
Strings and Keyboard Divisions to be present.
The time (approx. one hour) will be announced shortly.



